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November 15, 2002                                            D&DOD-141 
 
 
 

NOTICE TO THE DAIRY INDUSTRY 
 
 
 
 
The Notice to the Dairy Industry, D&DOD-131 dated October 4, 2002, made NDM 
available for sale to the industry.   
 
Effective with the date of this notice, the Commodity Credit Corporation hereby 
discontinues the sale of Nonfat Dry Milk under Announcement KC-DS-2. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
George W. Aldaya 
Director 
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